
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jesus said “I have come that you may have life in all its fullness” (John 10v10) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

21 March 2024 
 
Dear Trinity Family 
 
Updated Behaviour Policy 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Board of Governors has recently ratified the latest version of our 
Behaviour Policy for Trinity Church of England School. I am pleased to share that these updates are not 
significant and have been made to further enhance our existing framework for promoting positive behaviour 
and a safe learning environment for all our pupils. 
 
You can access the ratified Behaviour Policy for 2024 by visiting our school website at Trinity Church of 
England School Behaviour Policy 2024. This document outlines our expectations, procedures, and the support 
systems in place to ensure that every pupil can thrive academically and socially within our school community. 
 
We believe that a strong partnership between home and school is essential for the success of our pupils, and 
we appreciate your continued support in reinforcing the values and expectations set out in our Behaviour 
Policy. Should you have any questions or require further clarification on any aspect of the policy, please do 
not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of your children. Together, we can continue to 
nurture a positive and respectful learning environment at Trinity Church of England School so that all children 
can live life in all its fullness. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Clare Shobbrook 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

https://www.trinitylewisham.org.uk/_site/data/files/documents/policies/2024-policies/Trinity%20Behaviour%20Policy%202024.pdf
https://www.trinitylewisham.org.uk/_site/data/files/documents/policies/2024-policies/Trinity%20Behaviour%20Policy%202024.pdf

